From: Alison webb I

Sent: 27 February 2018 16:17

To: Planning

Cc: Alan Zafer

Subject: Ref: 2016/4687/P Former 59-61 Leighton Road

We are owners of Flat 8, 59-61 Leighton Road. We completed our purchase on 5th January 2017 and
started paying council tax soon after a Valuation was made.

Tt has just come to our attention that the Frecholder has been granted Planning Permission to erect a single
storey roof extension on top of our flat. The original Application for this extension was made after we had
exchanged on the property (and therefore didn’t show up in any searches) and even though the original
scheme was refused the Freeholder appealed as was finally granted permission in November 2017. We
notice from various documents on Camden’s website that a “Notification of Appeal” was sent by the council
to local residents on 28th June 2017 and yet it would seem that none of the residents living at 59-61
Leighton Road received such notification.

Please advise how we can check that Notification was indeed given to us or what steps were taken to
communicate these proposals. 1believe signs are often posted on lamp posts etc as well as personalised
letters delivered through letterboxes and yet we were unaware of any evidence to this effect.

Regards

ALISON WEBB,
ZAFER Associates Ltd, 47-48 Chagford Street, London, NW1 6EB



